
I would like to thank all the parents who spoke to, or contacted, our Chair of Governors this week.
Catherine Farmer and I had a very productive meeting looking at the positive comments and areas for
improvement identified and shared by our parent community. Among other matters we spoke about
different ideas for the beginning of the school day, the ongoing issues with dinners, praise for the
settling in for the new Reception children and also, this term’s improvements to communication.
Catherine Farmer will hold another one of these next term, but please feel free to contact her before
then if you have anything you would like to share.

We have two new faces in the school to introduce you to. Last week Rosie Gillard started her
placement in Kingfisher Class where she will support the other staff, as she trains as an EYFS
practitioner. This week, Emma Wolland joined the staff in Goldfinch Class as she embarked on her
PGCE teacher training course and will be with us until just after Christmas. We would like to welcome
both of them and hope they enjoy their time working at our school.

We will be holding our Harvest Festival on Wednesday 9th October at St Giles’ Church. As in previous
years we are having to split this due to the number of children and visitors who will be in attendance.
You should have received an email about harvest this week, so please let the office know if you are
able to attend. Please also note the list of items that Fair Frome is requesting.

Mr Turull



News from the Classrooms

This week in Robins we have been reading the book Superworm and talking
about length and size. We have also been discussing superheroes like the
people who help us.

This week we are celebrating the arrival of Autumn. The children
demonstrated their art skills by drawing a still life of pumpkins, pine cones,
Autumn leaves and conkers.

This week in Starlings we have continued to read and re-write 'The true
story of the three little pigs'. Unfortunately rain stopped our visit to Wren
woods this week but gave the class a chance to plan the dens they are
going to make next week in the woods to represent the pigs houses from
the story.

Goldfinch class have been using their acting skills to act out and sequence
the story of the Corinthian Girl. They enjoyed getting into groups and playing
the part of characters from the book. They used the pictures we took to
sequence and write the story in their own words. We have some very
serious actors in our class!

In Swallows this week, we have ventured back into Ancient China with 'The
Firework Maker's Daughter' by Phillip Pullman. The children have written
some wonderful sentences which I have put together to create a whole class
version. Have a look here at the full version

Fundraising News

In October, Maisie from Kingfisher class will be cutting and donating her hair to The Little Princess Trust. This is a
wonderful charity and we congratulate Maisy on acting so honourably for a brilliant cause.

Maisie would be so grateful of any support, in which you can donate here:
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mais-maj

https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/uploads/files/sentence-stacking.pdf
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mais-maj



